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TO: DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE
SERVICES

FROM: OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (HOLLEY)@*m/]
RE:

DOCKET NO. 060742-EU — Petition for variance from or waiver of individual

metering requirements of Rule 25-6.049(5)(a), FAC, by The Islander Owners
Association, Inc.

Attached is a correspondence related to the above-referenced docket which should be
associated with the records.

LAH/PE
Attachment
1:\2006\060742 .mem.lah.doc

sec |

OTH

O0CUMENT KLMBER-DATE

J0173 JaN-85
FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK



Page 1 of 1

Lorena Holley

From: Bill Butler [billbutler@islander-resort.com]
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2007 2:33 PM

To: Lorena Holley

Subject: Re: Petition for Waiver - Docket No. 060742-EU

Dear Commission Clerk,

Pursuant to discussions with the Commission staff, this letter is to inform you that the Islander Owners
Association,Inc. hereby agrees to a waiver of the ninety (90) day statutory time frame in witch the Commission
must grant or deny the Association's Petition for Variance or Waver from Rule 25-6.049(5)(a), Florida
Administrative Code.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Bill Butler

General Manager

The Islander Resort

(850) 837-1000

(800) 477-8837

(850) 837-7385
BillButler@lslander-Resort.com

To b|||butier@|mslander resori com
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2007 10:28 AM
Subject: Petition for Waiver - Docket No. 060742-EU

Mr. Butler -

Below is an example of what | need. Please call me if you have any questions or concerns.
Thanks.

Lorena Holley

Senior Attorney, Florida Public Service Commission

(850) 413-6193

Dear Commission Clerk:

Pursuant to discussions with the Commission staff, this letter is to inform you that the Islander Owners
Association, Inc. hereby agrees to a waiver of the ninety (90) day statutory time frame in which the Commission
must grant or deny the Association's Petition for Variance or Waiver from Rule 25-6.049(5)(a), Florida
Administrative Code.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

1/8/2007



